granular

November 29, 2023
San Joaquin Valley Insurance Authority

2220 Tulare Street, 14th Floor
Fresno, CA 93721

Re: Confirmation of Notice of Broker on Record Change

To Whom It May Concern,

This letter serves as formal confirmation that Keenan AssuredPartners directed Granular
Insurance Company to change vendors from Point6 to Sigmatico, effective July 1, 2023.
Additionally, the Stop-Loss Insurance Policy was updated to reflect the change of the cost
containment vendor.

Sincerely,

Granular Service Team
Granular Insurance Company
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